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Letter of Compliance       
 
 
 
Date:   January 09, 2023 
 
 
To:   Valued Customer 
 
From:   Joe Wang – Global Sourcing Manager 
 
Subject:  Letter of Compliance with PFAS 
 
Product Description:  

Polyethylene Can Liner  
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

This is to inform you that our manufacturers do not use PFAS as process aid in 
production of our polyethylene can liner bags.  
Furthermore, based upon our knowledge of the manufacturing process and 
information provided by our suppliers, we would not expect this substance to be 
present in our final product.   
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   
 
 


